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The Florida Highway Patrol Advisory Council is an organization 
comprised of business, professional, and community leaders 
throughout the state. Members of the Advisory Council provide 
assistance to the Director of the Florida Highway Patrol by 
offering input regarding the performance of the Patrol and the 
quality of service provided to the public.

The Advisory Council was incorporated in 1999 as a not-for-profit 
501(c)(3) organization and subsequently established the Florida 
Highway Patrol Trooper Memorial Fund. This fund was established 
to provide a memorial honoring Florida Highway Patrol Troopers 
and Florida Highway Patrol Auxiliary Troopers who lost their lives 
in the line of duty serving and protecting the citizens of the State 
of Florida.

The Advisory Council assists the Florida Highway Patrol in other 
areas such as special projects, and undertakings designated by 
the Director of the Florida Highway Patrol. Especially important is 
the Council’s mission to provide our troopers with resources that 
will assist them with providing quality service to the public and 
enhancement of their personal welfare.
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